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As recognized, adventure as skillfully as experience nearly lesson,
amusement, as with ease as concord can be gotten by just checking out
a books The Darkest Kiss Riley Jenson Guardian 6 Keri Arthur also it
is not directly done, you could resign yourself to even more
regarding this life, as regards the world.
We give you this proper as capably as simple artifice to get those
all. We present The Darkest Kiss Riley Jenson Guardian 6 Keri Arthur
and numerous ebook collections from fictions to scientific research
in any way. in the course of them is this The Darkest Kiss Riley
Jenson Guardian 6 Keri Arthur that can be your partner.

Deadly Desire May 14 2021 As part-wolf, part-vampire Guardian Riley
Jenson investigates a series of brutal murders, she is torn between
the two sides of her nature and between her vampire lover, Quinn, and
irritating but handsome bounty hunter Kye Murphy.
Blackbird Rising Feb 29 2020 A modern fantasy novel inspired by the
King Arthur legend… For hundreds of years, the Witch King’s sword has
been buried in stone awaiting the next hand to draw it. Many have
tried. None have succeeded. Gwen is the last in a long line of De
Montfort witches whose duty it is to protect the sword of all power.
But when she returns to King Island to perform the blessing, a
mysterious pulse of blue light tells her that someone has attempted
to draw the sword. Before she can investigate any further, demons
attack. She only survives with the help of a mysterious stranger who
disappears as quickly as he appears. Gwen and her grandmother,
Moscelyne, soon discover that minor gateways into Darkside—the

traditional home of both demons and dark elves—are being forced open
by magic. Even worse, someone is now sending demons after the Witch
King’s heirs. As vital artifacts are stolen by Darkside and the
deaths draw altogether too close to home, Gwen and Mo—with the help
of old gods and an ancient order of knights once thought
dead—scramble to unravel the clues and stop the murderous would-be
king from claiming the crown. If they fail and the wrong hand draws
the sword of power, he can unlock the main gateway into Darkside and
unleash utter hell onto an unsuspecting and unprepared England….
Cursed Nov 19 2021 Whomsoever draws the sword from the ancient seat
of this land shall rule her, and they shall bring peace and
prosperity to her people. For nearly a thousand years, the firstborn
son of every Cannamore king has drawn the sword, and the land and her
people have indeed prospered. Princess Nyx Bel-Hannon is neither male
nor firstborn, but it’s her hand that draws the sword rather than her
twin brother’s. Her reward: imprisonment. But a deep darkness now
spreads across the kingdom, and her borders are threatened by
creatures capable of magic powerful enough to destroy mountains and
split the land asunder. Without the true heir to wield the sword,
Cannamore risks annihilation. The king and crown prince want nothing
more than to be permanently rid of Nyx, but cannot afford her blood
on their hands. Instead, they give her to a fractious warlord in the
hope he will do what they dare not. Nyx has no intention of letting
the warlord get in the way of her thirst for revenge or the need to
claim her throne. But it’s a quest that may well destroy the kingdom
she loves, because Nyx has been cursed by the god of war. It is her
destiny to save Cannamore. Or utterly destroy it.
His By Christmas Mar 24 2022 Yvette Hamilton knows just what she
wants for Christmas--a dazzling marriage. And if marrying the ton's
catch at the height of the Yuletide season is how she can prove
herself, she'll be the most respectable of the many ladies competing
for his hand. But one accomplished rake has other, much more tempting
ideas. . . The illegitimate son of a duke, Lord Jeffrey Eddington
knows society will never truly respect him. He thought he'd found
acceptance as a friend of the Hamiltons, but Yvette's seeming
snobbery makes him wager to win her hand no matter what it takes. Too
late, he finds her frivolity conceals an intelligent, appealing
woman. Now they face a hard choice between the holiday dreams they
think they want most. . .and the very real love they can't resist.
Praise for the Novels of Kaitlin O'Riley "O'Riley's believable,
charismatic characters and fast-paced plotline set this novel well
apart from the usual romance fare." --Publishers Weekly (starred
review) on When His Kiss Is Wicked "This lovely story makes the most
of the warmth and joys of the holiday season." --Library Journal on
It Happened One Christmas
Burn Aug 24 2019 Will a woman with no memory be the salvation of her

people… or the means of their final destruction? Nara Velez wakes in
a prison pod with no idea how she got there. She quickly learns that
things have drastically changed during the time she can’t
remember—and not just with her situation. The Mareritt—an ancient
enemy—now control most of Arleeon and treat her people little better
than slaves. Worse still, the Mareritt also control the drakkons.
Nara has no choice but to work with Kaiden Silva, the warrior she’s
been chained to and a man who distrusts her deeply. But escaping the
Mareritt is only the first of their problems; they soon discover
their enemy is working on a brand-new weapon—one with the power to
wipe out the last remaining free city in Arleeon, just as they’d
wiped out the drakkon warriors of yesteryear. If Nara is to have any
hope of freeing Arleeon, she must first regain her memories and
determine why they were restricted. But in doing so, she might just
unleash hell on the very people she is trying to save. Because there
is magic in her mind… and its source is Mareritt.
Navy SEAL Security Jun 14 2021 Amy Prescott couldn't help but notice
the sexy, wet-suited Navy SEAL who washed up on the beach. Nor could
she overlook the burst of gunfire that followed his hasty
introduction. Thankfully, Riley Hammond expertly shielded her from
harm. Unfortunately, he landed her in the middle of his deadly covert
op. Riley never expected the seemingly innocent beach girl to be
connected to the bad guys he'd been sent to track down. But between
the body splayed across her kitchen floor and the bullets narrowly
missing them as they went on the run, Riley suspected there was more
to the feisty bombshell than she let on. Not to mention a fiery
passion he was happy to explore….
Touch the Dark Aug 05 2020 THE FIRST NOVEL IN THE NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLING CASSANDRA PALMER SERIES! Cassandra Palmer can see the
future and communicate with spirits—talents that make her attractive
to the dead and the undead. The ghosts of the dead aren’t usually
dangerous; they just like to talk…a lot. The undead are another
matter. Like any sensible girl, Cassie tries to avoid vampires. But
when the bloodsucking mafioso she escaped three years ago finds
Cassie again with vengeance on his mind, she’s forced to turn to the
vampire Senate for protection. The undead senators won’t help her for
nothing, and Cassie finds herself working with one of their most
powerful members, a dangerously seductive master vampire—and the
price he demands may be more than Cassie is willing to pay....
A Stroke of Midnight Oct 19 2021 An erotic vampire romance set in
historical times. Synopsis: The village of Greenwich is rundown by an
unknown blood disease, the only hope for survival is to stay isolated
from everyone. Beautiful and spirited Serena Polland is unable to
hide away from the rest of the world. Defying her mother, Serena
takes a job at the makeshift hospital, working as a nurse. At this
hospital, each night, she spends working side by side with the

mysterious doctor, Alexander Debergman. For Alexander, life was
nothing more than a mere two hundred years of solitude and darkness.
His work was the only thing that could sustain him, until he met
Serena. She was the sunlight he hadn't seen in centuries, she was a
vision of warmth and beauty, love and desire. The unexpected happens
when Serena not only loses her beloved mother to the sickness, but
falls ill from it herself. When Alexander finds Serena fighting for
her life and slowly losing the battle, he does the only thing he can
do to save her life-make her what he is, a vampire.
Girl Meets World: Friend Power Mar 12 2021 When Riley decides to
sneak out to a college party with Maya, she's plagued by her guilty
conscience. Is it weird her conscience comes in the form of a giant
potato tot? Perhaps . . . But the real question is, even if Riley's
parents don't catch her, can she live with herself for lying to them?
Then news of Riley and Lucas's first kiss gets out, and their peers
push them into declaring they are a couple. Super lame. What's worse,
things between them suddenly get, well, awkward. Will Lucas and Riley
live awkwardly ever after, or will they figure out that the power of
friendship can overcome anything?
Little T Learns to Share Jul 04 2020 A young boy refuses to share
his new football until he realizes that he cannot enjoy his prized
possession without the participation of friends.
Garden of Secrets Aug 17 2021 Dr. Charlotte Adam is torn between two
men in this final book in the heart-tugging Angel’s Bay series from
the #1 New York Times bestselling author Barbara Freethy. For years,
Dr. Charlotte Adams has been concentrating on her career and trying
to make up for her past by helping out pregnant teenagers. Taking
care of Annie’s baby has gone a long way in healing old wounds and
Charlotte realizes she needs to think about what she wants for her
future and if Andrew Schilling, a high school romance gone wrong, or
Joe Silveira, the hot divorced police chief, have any part in it.
Both Andrew and Joe are trying to convince Charlotte to give them a
chance. But when Pamela, the girl who destroyed Andrew and
Charlotte’s relationship, shows up once again—and this time pregnant
and in trouble—Charlotte realizes that Andrew is hiding things from
her. Unsure of telling the truth, Andrew keeps his cards close, even
when trouble comes in the form of Kenny, Pamela’s ex-con boyfriend
and Andrew'’s old college buddy. But keeping his silence could have
deadly results. Meanwhile, Joe is given a second chance at love and
realizes Charlotte is the only woman he wants. When he can’t find her
anywhere, he knows something is wrong. With Kenny in town and Pamela
due, Joe knows he must find Charlotte before it’s too late.
Exit Strategy Nov 07 2020 Popular fantasy author Kelley Armstrong
(Women of the Otherworld series) makes her first foray into crime
fiction, with the debut of a series of non-paranormal novels
featuring female assassin Nadia Stafford. Nadia Stafford is one of

the world’s few female contract killers. A former cop, drummed out of
the force because of a scandal, she is an expert at disguise and cool
under pressure. But when fellow hitman Jack arrives on the scene,
Nadia’s very private existence is seriously challenged. A series of
victims are being murdered seemingly at random all over the country —
different areas, different walks of life, different MOs. There is
nothing to tie them together except a random page torn out of a
single book: Helter Skelter. But does the Helter Skelter killer — as
the hysterical media now dub him — have a real connection to Charles
Manson? Or is there something even more sinister at work? Is this, in
fact — as Jack believes — the carefully planned exit strategy of a
fellow professional killer, determined to leave the life, but equally
determined to clear up an old mistake? And, if so, which is the real
victim? Now, the highly suspicious and secretive hitman community
will have to break their cover — at least, to each other — and help
take down this killer before the cops and the Feds discover his true
connection to their own secret, exclusive society….
Moon Sworn Jul 28 2022 BONUS: This edition contains excerpt chapters
from Keri Arthur's Mercy Burns and Darkness Unbound. Some nights
never end. Some desires never die. . . . Shape-shifting werewolf and
vampire Riley Jenson is through with death—causing it, solving it,
surviving it. Her soul mate, Kye Murphy, is dead—and at Riley’s own
hands. Not even the seductive embrace of her vampire lover, Quinn,
can fully ease her mind, for she has begun questioning everything
that makes her Riley—including her job at the Directorate. Now, the
ritualistically slain bodies of ex-cons have started turning up.
Reluctantly, Riley takes the case, but something even worse is
waiting in the wings. A vicious enemy from her past is determined to
strip Riley of everything that gives her life any meaning: her lover,
her brother—and even her own identity. Can Riley survive this
ultimate assault? All she knows is, she must fight one last time to
find answers, before everything goes dark forever.
Bound to Shadows May 26 2022 While trying to decide between two
jealous lovers, Riley, a part vampire, part werewolf detective, must
solve two cases at once--one of which involves a sadistic killer who
targets the latest hot spot for vampire-human hookups.
Unlit Sep 25 2019
Bound to Shadows Aug 29 2022 BONUS: This edition contains excerpts
from Keri Arthur's Mercy Burns and Moon Sworn. In the darkness,
demons come out to play . . . and someone must bring their sins to
light. Part vampire, part werewolf, Riley Jenson knows what can
happen when vamps don’t play well with others. But she’s never seen
anything like this: a series of brutal murders surrounding the latest
hot spot for vampire-human hookups—and the victims aren’t just
killed, they’re beheaded. Now Riley is launching into action, toying
with a seductive—and highly suspicious—club owner, and finding

herself in the middle of another mystery: women being killed one by
one, without a trace of violence. For Riley, solving multiple
cases—in a world going mad with human and vampire passions—would have
been tough enough. Instead she has two jealous lovers on her hands:
Kye Murphy, the amber-eyed werewolf who makes Riley’s wolf blood
howl—and Quinn, the cool, elegant vamp who has over a thousand years’
experience at fulfilling women’s desires. While she’s busy juggling
these two sexy beasts, Riley’s detective work takes a stunningly
violent turn. Finding a murderer is now a matter of life and death.
Especially since the killer has long since found her . . .
Kissing Sin Sep 17 2021 From Melbourne's gleaming skyscrapers to its
edgy nightclubs, Riley Jenson's world is raging with danger and
desire. A drop-dead-gorgeous werewolf - with a touch of vampire
coursing through her veins - Riley works for an organization created
to police the supernatural races. But when she wakes up naked and
bruised in a deserted alley, she knows only that she must run for her
life. Within moments Riley collides with steely, seductive, Kade, who
is fighting a life-and-death battle of his own. With old lovers and
enemies gathering around her, Riley knows she is being pursued by a
new kind of criminal. Because in Riley's blood is a secret that could
create the ultimate warrior- if only she can survive her own
dangerous desires . . .
Full Moon Rising Sep 29 2022 Riley Jenson, a rare hybrid of vampire
and werewolf, and her twin brother, Rhoan, work with the Melbourne
Directorate of Other Races to protect humans from supernatural races,
but when Rhoan disappears while on a mission, Riley learns she cannot
depend on her employer to find her brother and sets out into the
night to save him.
Kiss Me in the Moonlight Feb 08 2021 A history teacher running from
heartbreak. The spy who dumped her in an email. One unforgettably
dangerous summer in Europe.
Blackbird Crowned Jan 28 2020 The final battle begins… Gwen De
Montfort’s greatest fears have now come true. Her brother Max has not
only claimed the sword in the stone, but is working with Darkside in
order to destroy the royal family and claim the throne for himself.
But does he hold the true Witch King’s Sword? Or is the sword he drew
a powerful fake? With the attacks on them intensifying, Gwen, her
grandmother Moscelyne, and Luc Durant—a sword-bearing warrior from an
ancient order of knights—race to not only uncover the truth but find
a means of stopping Max before his plans can come to bloody fruition.
As an old goddess’s prophecies come true and new powers rise, the
dark gates are opened and London comes under attack. But the final
battle will not be for the throne or the crown but rather a life, and
might well result in Gwen having to make the ultimate sacrifice.
Main Street Apr 12 2021 Set in the small town of Gopher Prairie,
Minnesota, the Main Street takes place in the 1910s, with references

to the start of World War I, the United States' entry into the war,
and the years following the end of the war, including the start of
Prohibition. It relates the life and struggles of Carol Milford
Kennicott as she comes into conflict with the small-town mentality of
the residents of Gopher Prairie.
The Darkest Kiss Oct 31 2022 Danger turns her on. Desire turns her
dangerous... Riley Jenson hunts evildoers—and does it with a style
all her own. With vamp blood coursing her through her veins, and a
werewolf’s uncanny instinct for danger, Riley wears snakeskin
stilettos and pure, in-your-face attitude when she plunges into her
latest case: hunting down a killer whose victims are high-society
strumpets—and the rich and powerful men they’ve dated. But for Riley,
the case takes a chilling turn when a second killer starts trailing
mutilated bodies of his own: a crazed young vamp choosing victims
from a past marked by tragedy. Riley knows she’s got the skill and
cunning to catch two serial killers at once…until one of them strikes
inside her own tight-knit clan—and a sexy beast of a vampire reenters
her life to aid in the hunt. His name is Quinn. He’s lived forever,
shed blood, and shared pleasure…and he’s the only man over whom Riley
has absolutely no control….
A Kiss of Shadows Jun 02 2020 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Meet Merry
Gentry, paranormal P.I., and enter a thrilling, sensual world as
dangerous as it is beautiful, full of earthly pleasures and dazzling
magic, and ruled by the all-consuming passions of immortal beings
once worshipped as gods . . . or demons. Merry Gentry, princess of
the high court of Faerie, is posing as a human in Los Angeles,
working as a private investigator specializing in supernatural crime.
But now the queen’s assassin has been dispatched to fetch her—whether
she likes it or not. Suddenly Merry finds herself a pawn in her
dreaded aunt’s plans. The job that awaits her: enjoy the constant
company of the most beautiful immortal men in the world. The reward:
the crown—and the opportunity to continue to live. The penalty for
failure: death. BONUS: This edition includes an excerpt from Laurell
K. Hamilton’s A Shiver of Light. Praise for Laurell K. Hamilton and A
Kiss of Shadows “One of the most inventive and exciting writers in
the paranormal field.”—Charlaine Harris “Sexy . . . Merry’s
adventures are engaging and keep the reader turning the pages.”—St.
Louis Post-Dispatch “Stunning . . . steamy . . . an exciting and
original world.”—San Jose Mercury News “I’ve never read a writer with
a more fertile imagination.”—Diana Gabaldon
Dangerous Games Dec 21 2021 In Melbourne’s urban underworld, there’s
a nightclub for every fantasy and desire. But for Riley Jenson, one
such club has become an obsession. Riley, a rare hybrid of vampire
and werewolf, hasn’t come in pursuit of pleasure but of an unknown
killer who’s been using the steamy nightspot as his hunting grounds.
Leave it to Riley to find the only ticket into the heavily guarded

club: Jin, a deliciously hot-bodied bartender who might just provide
the key to unmasking a killer unlike any other in the Directorate’s
experience. Taunted by a former colleague turned rogue, distracted by
an ex-lover’s attentions, Riley follows Jin into a realm of pleasure
she could never have imagined. And as danger and passion ignite, a
shocking mystery begins to unravel—one where Riley herself becomes
the ultimate object of desire....
The Kaiser's Last Kiss Jul 16 2021 "Originally published in Great
Britain in 2003 by HarperCollins Publishers"--Copyright page.
Wicked Wings Jul 24 2019  In a reservation where magic has
been unrestrained for entirely too long, there is no rest from the
wicked… After dealing with the fallout of a shape-shifting, firethrowing demon, Lizzie, Belle, and Aiden are hoping the reservation
will finally catch a break from the constant influx of evil. Those
hopes are quickly dashed when Lizzie comes across the scent of evil
and tracks it back to the clean-picked bones of a man. As it quickly
becomes obvious that this is not a one-off situation and there’s now
a demon with a taste for human flesh on the reservation, another
problem arises in the form of a White Lady—a ghost not only seeking
bloody revenge, but demanding Belle’s assistance to get it. And she
won’t take no for an answer. But the greatest threat of all might be
the witch who is a magical bloodhound. A witch who’s been sent to the
reservation to by one Clayton Marlowe… Lizzie’s husband.
Crown of Shadows Dec 29 2019 Never mess with the relics of the old
gods… or the pixies who once guarded them. After her mom’s
disappearance six months ago, Bethany Aodhán has been running their
tavern in old Deva—something her family had been doing ever since a
light-fingered pixie lost them the job of guarding the treasures of
the old gods eons ago. Then her brother, Lugh, is attacked, his best
friend murdered, and the tavern firebombed. A confrontation with a
former lover leads to the discovery of another murder and a missing
jewel from a godly relic, and Beth learns that the Éadrom Hoard—one
of three godly hoards now guarded by the elves—has been stolen. But
this is no ordinary theft. Darker forces are at work, and they’re not
only seeking the means to resurrect a god of destruction but the
power to forever banish daylight. That power lay with Agrona’s
Claws—three godly artifacts that, when used together, give the user
full control over night itself. With the webs of suspicion drawing
ever tighter around them, Beth & Lugh—with the help of two sexy elves
and a cantankerous old goddess who knows far more than she
admits—race to find the missing artifacts before those intent on
unleashing chaos. It’s a race they must win, because it’s not just
their lives on the line, but the fate of modern-day England.
The Lizzie Grace Boxed Set Mar 31 2020 Get the first 3 books of the
LIZZIE GRACE SERIES in a single volume for the one low price. Each
book in this box set is available separately, but by buying them in a

bundle, you're getting a better deal! The box set contains Blood
Kissed, Hell's Bell, and Hunter Hunted. BOOK 1—BLOOD KISSED In a
world where magic and science sit side by side, and powerful witches
are considered necessary aides for all governments, Lizzie Grace is
something of an outlier. Though born into one the most powerful blue
blood witch families, she wants nothing to do with either her past or
her magic. But when she and Belle, her human familiar and best
friend, open a small cafe in the Faelan werewolf reservation, she
quickly finds herself enmeshed in the hunt for a vampire intent on
wreaking bloody havoc. It’s a hunt that soon becomes personal, and
one that is going to take all her skills to survive–that’s if the
werewolves, who hate all things witch, don’t get her first. BOOK
2—HELL'S BELL When the church bell tolls thrice in the middle of the
night, evil this way comes… Lizzie Grace and Belle Kent, her witch
familiar, are living and working on the Faelan Werewolf
Reservation—one that has banned the use of magic within its borders.
Although they have their supporters—including ranger Aiden O’Connor,
who once hated all things witch—Lizzie and Belle now face possible
eviction. But the Faelan Reservation is a place filled with wild
magic which—when left unprotected—quickly becomes a draw to those who
walk the darker paths. As Christmas approaches, a new evil comes to
town—one that eats the souls of the living and animates the flesh of
the dead. As the body count grows and the trail of clues leads them
to the doorstep of the local vampire, Lizzie, Belle, and Aiden must
find the killer before death comes calling on them. But the biggest
threat of all may come in the form of a witch who sees through the
veils of Lizzie’s carefully constructed lies and suspects the truth
of who she really is… BOOK 3—HUNTER HUNTED Christmas is fast
approaching, and Lizzie Grace and her witch familiar, Belle Kent, are
hoping it’s going to be a quiet one. But those hopes are dashed when,
on a quest to find a customer’s errant husband, Lizzie comes across
the body of a witch and a dark circle of power neither she nor
Ashworth can break. Then werewolves begin to turn up dead—skinned. As
the body count rises, and the hunters become the hunted, it’s evident
there’s a new evil in town. One that is determined to claim the
reservation—and the wild magic—for his own.
The Mammoth Book of Vampire Romance Sep 05 2020 Paranormal romance
is a supernatural force to be reckoned with. Although packed with a
menagerie of werewolves, shapeshifters and assorted demons, its
undisputed king is none other than our favourite centuries-old
bloodsucker - the vampire. We're now living in a post-Buffy world of
dark urban fantasy à la Laurell K. Hamilton's Anita Blake, Sherrilyn
Kenyon's irresistible Dark Hunters and the blood-lusting soul mates
of Christine Feehan. But it doesn't stop there. This Mammoth
collection opens a vein to reveal the mind-boggling scope of the
supercharged phenomenon created when vampires met romance. Let the

biggest and brightest names in the paranormal romance business take
you hot on the haemoglobin trail of the sexiest creatures of the
night. Witness the bewildering array of complex vampire codes of
conduct, dark ritual and dating practices, as they chat up the locals
and engage in the most erotic encounters you will sink your teeth
into this side of un-Death. These ain't your mother's vampires!
Demon's Dance May 02 2020 After dealing with human hunters killing
werewolves for their pelts and a heretic witch determined to claim
the wild magic for his own, the last thing either Lizzie Grace or
Belle Kent need is a new evil burning into town. When Lizzie’s asked
to find a missing woman, she’s well aware death awaits. What she
doesn’t expect to find is a very human pile of skin next the woman’s
body. Nor does she expect to be called to a murder scene that has the
classic hallmarks of a vampire attack… except the bite marks don’t
match any recorded vampire bite. As the body count grows, Lizzie,
Belle, and Aiden struggle to find—and stop—whoever or whatever is
behind the atrocities. But there’s an even greater danger on the
horizon. The newly appointed reservation witch has arrived… and it’s
someone Lizzie knows.
Blood Kissed Jan 10 2021
Blackbird Broken Jun 22 2019 On the darkest day, in the darkest
hour, when all hope has been extinguished, a hand will draw the one
true sword, and a lost throne shall be reclaimed… Generations of De
Montfort women have protected the sword in the stone. Gwen is the
last of them, following in the footsteps of her grandmother,
Moscelyne. But the sword has now been drawn, and the new Witch King
may well be working with Darkside. Now the race is on to find the
missing artifacts that will stop the king accessing the full power of
the sword. But as the attacks escalate and the fractured clues of
history are slowly pieced together, Gwen, Mo, and Luc Durant—the
motorbike-riding warrior from an ancient order of knights—quickly
realize all is not as it seems. Worse still, the true source of the
plot to unleash Darkside and restore witch rule is far closer to home
than any had guessed. But as new prophecies rise, and the truth of
the sword in the stone becomes clear, another race begins. One that
will end with a crown, a throne, and the fate of all England as its
prize.
Broken Bonds Jan 22 2022 The winds of change are finally whispering
through the Faelan Werewolf Reservation… Lizzie Grace is doing her
utmost to ignore the portents of doom, wanting nothing more than
enjoy her life and her time with Aiden O’Connor while she still can.
But the song of the once unprotected and very powerful wellspring
still washes across the distant shores of darkness, and it continues
to draw evil to the reservation. The one that arrives this time is
different from the others. Not only is it skilled in magic, but its
kills are very specific. Very targeted. As the brutal deaths mount up

and she, Monty, and Aiden struggle to find answers and stop the
killings, Lizzie begins to suspect there’s more to this particular
evil than meets the eye. Especially when it helps save the life of a
child. But the biggest threat to Lizzie comes not in the form of
evil, but rather the changes whispered on the wind. Because the
werewolf Aiden once asked to be his wife has finally arrived back in
the reservation. And she’s determined to get her man.
Kissing Sin Jun 26 2022 In the sequel to Full moon rising, Riley
Jenson, half-werewolf and half-vampire, joins forces with Kade, a
sexy warrior, as they flee for their lives from a new and deadly
conspiracy aimed at creating the ultimate warrior.
Incubus Dreams Oct 07 2020 Vampire hunter Anita Blake finds her life
is more complicated than ever, caught as she is between her
obligations to the living-and the undead.
Desire In His Eyes Feb 20 2022 A debutante ditches the dull social
scene to stow away on the ship of a sexy sea captain in this
Victorian romance from the author of The Irish Heiress. She longed
for adventure… For many, the London season is a whirlwind of
sparkling ballrooms, fashionable gowns, and stolen glances. For
Juliette Hamilton, the second of five sisters, it is nothing but
scandal. Unable to contain her wild streak, Juliette is desperate for
an escape from the watchful eyes of society. And then the perfect
opportunity presents itself, in the form of dashing sea captain
Harrison Fleming. But he could give her so much more… When Harrison
finds Juliette stowed away on his ship, he'd like nothing more than
to return the infuriating, intoxicating woman to her family and get
back to the business of amassing his fortune. But it's too late to
change course, so he gives her the next best punishment: the job of
his personal servant! Now, Juliette's at his beck and call, day and
night. And both begin to realize that that in such very close
quarters, her penance may be much more of a pleasure… Praise for the
Novels of Kaitlin O'Riley “O'Riley's believable, charismatic
characters and fast-paced plotline set this novel well apart from the
usual romance fare.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) on When His
Kiss Is Wicked “A talented author…O'Riley's plot twists add…freshness
to the genre.”—Romantic Times on Secrets of a Duchess
Lifemate Connections Apr 24 2022 "Ms. Arthur is a master at creating
fabulous paranormal worlds that are amazingly realistic and wholly
believable. Readers will be delighted with this imaginative escape,
and hoping there's more of the same seduction in the future."--Darque
Reviews She's every man's desire and one man's target. Some think of
Lifemate Connections as a government approved dating service, meant
to keep order in a world where men outnumber women ten to one and
only the rich are allowed to bear children. But the fabulously
expensive hotel and bar is little more than a sex club where approved
singles are required to test potential mates--and anything goes.

Shifter Eryn James is beautiful but not wealthy; when the police ask
her to act as bait for a serial killer at the hotel, she jumps at the
chance to indulge in the decadent world of the privileged class. Her
keen sense of smell should protect her. The club is full of security,
and the cops have her under constant surveillance. None of that will
keep her safe from Grey Stockard . . . a dangerous, mysterious fellow
shifter who instantly destroys her willpower and claims her as his
own. But even mind-blowing sex and their powerful psychic bond can't
erase Eryn's fear that he may be the killer. A man she wants with
every ounce of her being. A man she just might end up dying for . . .
Keri Arthur, author of the New York Times bestselling Riley Jenson
Guardian series, has now written more than thirty novels. She's
received several nominations in the Best Contemporary Paranormal
category of the Romantic Times Reviewers Choice Awards and has won
RT's Career Achievement Award for urban fantasy. She lives with her
daughter in Melbourne, Australia.
Sword of Darkness Nov 27 2019 The race to claim Agrona’s Claws
continues… Agrona’s claws—three godly artifacts that, when used
together, have the power to either extend darkness or utterly banish
it—were deliberately hidden eons ago so that no man or woman would
ever again wield them. But nothing stays hidden forever, and the
Crown of Shadows was recently unearthed and stolen, despite Bethany
Aodhán’s best efforts to stop it. Now Beth and her brother Lugh must
seek out the Sword of Darkness before those intent on destruction can
reunite two of the three Claws and unleash chaos. But even the help
of a cranky goddess and two sexy elves might not be enough to save
the day… or the world itself. Because the forces of darkness are
gathering momentum, and its origin lies closer to home than any of
them guessed.
Blood Bound Dec 09 2020 “Kick-ass were-coyote auto mechanic Mercedes
Thompson” (Publishers Weekly) has leapt to the forefront of today’s
urban fantasy heroes, thanks to bestselling author Patricia Briggs.
Now, Mercy finds herself in the middle of a bloodbath—with only one
way out... Mercy has friends in low places—and in dark ones. And now
she owes one of them a favor. Since she can shapeshift at will, she
agrees to act as some extra muscle when her vampire friend Stefan
goes to deliver a message to another of his kind. But this new
vampire is hardly ordinary—and neither is the demon inside of him.
When the undead and the werewolves sent to find him don’t return, the
local vampire queen turns to Mercy for help. A coyote is no match for
a demon, but Mercy is determined to get her friends back—including
the two werewolves circling around her heart.
Sorrow's Song Oct 26 2019 They say breaking up is hard to do.
They’re wrong. Living with the consequences is so much harder,
especially when sorrow is a powerful draw to evil … Lizzie Grace is
trying to get on with her life now that she and Aiden have gone their

separate ways, but it’s a difficult thing to do when just about
everything reminds her of the damn man. The situation is made worse
when a body is found, and her job as Deputy Reservation Witch means
she has no choice but to interact with him. At first, the death seems
to be nothing more than an accidental drowning in a remote location,
but it’s soon evident a supernatural entity is involved. As they race
to uncover what is going on, it becomes clear that this evil is not
only targeting werewolves, but one particular pack—the O’Connor’s.
And the reason might well be the song of sorrow. A song that Lizzie’s
grief might have given birth to…
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